
October is Bully Prevention Month! 

It has been wonderful getting back into the classrooms and this month 

we are focused on bully prevention lessons.  Kinder and 1st grade will 

be receiving a special lesson about a pumpkin named Spookely, the 

square pumpkin.  We will be discussing how to include others and 

share our special qualities.  Second through 5th grade will be receiving 

Second Step Bully Prevention Lessons, how to recognize and report 

bullying.  

Students are learning to identify bullying: Does the behavior happen 

over and over again?  Is it mean and on purpose?  Is it one-sided or 

unfair?   

On Wednesday October 20th, we will be recognizing Unity Day by 

wearing a shirt with a positive message or phrase or our Reilly spirit 

wear!  Additionally, students can take a pledge on Thursday, October 

21st to stand up against bullying! 
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Bully Prevention Month

10/20: Unity Day

10/21: Take the pledge against 

bullying at lunch time

Game Wagon Tuesdays

For more information on Bully Prevention 
month check out: 
https://www.pacer.org/bullying/

https://www.pacer.org/bullying/

